
TO: PSacE STAFF
From: Darrel Mi tchell

Date: June 20, 1989

Subject: 88-104 LETTER AGREEMENT
=============================================================================
Recently we have been asked if the provisions of 88-104 would be violated if PG&E
Regions assigns work to General Construction and General Construction in turns
elects to contract out the work.

We discussed the issue with Mr. Bergman on this date.

We agreed this application would be a violation of 88-104 and, further, PG&E has
previously advised the Regions of the same.

cc: David Bergman


